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‘Odd Socks Day’ 
 

 

Tuesday 16th November 
 

Monday 16th November 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
To show our support for Anti-Bullying week in our school, we are inviting all pupils to wear 
odd socks on Tuesday 16th November.  The purpose of this is to symbolise our differences 
and to celebrate and accept these. We do not require a donation for this event, however your 
participation is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

 
Mr J Williams 
Executive Headteacher 


